
 

 

 
 
19 December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents        
 
 
SCHOOL LUNCHES FOR YEARS 3 TO 6 – FIRST HALF OF SPRING TERM 2018 

 
Full Time School Lunches 
 
The cost of full time lunches for next half term will be £56.25 (£2.25 per day). 
 
Part time School Lunches – Wednesday 10 January to Friday 9 February  
 
Part time school lunches will be on Wednesdays and Fridays starting on Wednesday 
10th January and finishing on Friday 9th February.   
On the other three days of each week parents will need to provide a packed lunch.  
Part time lunches for this period will cost £22.50. 
 
This term we will be trialling a new way of ordering school lunches. 
Booking can be made via the school website via the below link. 

 
http://www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Lunches&pid=16 

 
You must enter a form for each child. 
 
 
Payment should be made online via the school website and should be made by Friday 
22 December. 
 
Please contact Mrs Crabb in the school office if you have any queries.   

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs C Burnham 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School 
Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 

Telephone: (01932) 222536 
Headteacher:  Mrs C Burnham 

Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
  


